
Falcon Heights Council Workshop Minutes 
September 3, 2014 
6:30 p.m. 
 
Members present:   Mayor Lindstrom, Council Members Long, Harris and Mercer-Taylor 
 
Members absent: Note:  Former Councilmember Gosline resigned effective August 1, 2014. 
 
City Staff present: City Administrator Bart Fischer, Finance Director Roland Olson 
 

1)  Continued Discussion on the Draft 2015 General Fund Budget and Levy 
Staff reviewed with Council the draft 2015 General Fund Budget and Levy 
projections.  Council directed staff to move forward with a flat levy increase over 
2014 with a transfer of $98,000 from the Sanitary Sewer Fund to the General Fund.  
The Preliminary 2015 Levy will be taken up at the September 10, 2014, City Council 
meeting. 

 
The workshop concluded at 8:47 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bart Fischer 
City Administrator 








